Hello,

My name is Sarah Gibson and I have a 15 year old son with an intellectual disability. Although this current health crisis has impacted many people in many different ways, the impact for people with disabilities can be devastating. My son is at a higher risk than the general population due to his compromised immune system. If he were hospitalized now he would be deprived of the support he needs to understand what is happening.

Everyone deserves access to healthcare and support from people they trust to help them understand their care and communicate with doctors. Today, too many people experiencing disability are not able to access healthcare, are denied support from people they trust while they are hospitalized or having end of life discussions.

Please support LC 52.

Thank you Sarah Gibson